
SMALL-POX IN THE DEWSBURY DISTRICT.— 
Yesterday, at a meeting of the Dewsbury Board of Guar-
dians, a letter was read from Mr. Wade, surgeon, medical 
officer for Mirfield, stating that small-pox had broken out 
in Ravensthorpe. An inspector was appointed to visit the 
village, and report to the board. Ravensthorpe is a place 
of rising importance and increasing population, but the 
drainage is very defective. 
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